
Dear Grace Alumni, Teachers and Friends,                                          Nov, 2014 

I have just returned from the Planning Committee meeting in Vancouver and have 

confirmed both the Grand celebration venue as well as the official hotel for those who 

need accommodations.  

From many feedbacks on the upcoming reunion on June 27, 2015, it sounds like many 
alums through facebook and other means are planning to meet their classmates the 
week of the reunion.  What a joy it will be to see fellow classmates after so many years. 
 
Unfortunately, the website through Grace Christian College has not been fully setup to 
be utilized.  We apologize for any inconveniences that may have caused. The 
registration form is now enclosed. Please mail in your registration form with payment 
BEFORE JAN 15, 2015 for EARLY BIRD SPECIAL. We would love to see all of you in 
Vancouver in 2015. 
 

For those needing accommodations, please contact Marriott Vancouver Airport Hotel.                        

Tel: 1-800-228-9290, 604-276-2112, booking code is Grace Alumni Reunion 2015. You 

may also book online, http://www.marriott.com/meeting-event-hotels/group-corporate-

travel/groupCorp.mi?resLinkData=Grace%20Alumni%20Reunion%202015%5EYVRSA%60G

AAGAAA%60135.00%60CAD%60false%606/24/15%606/29/15%605/30/15&app=resvlink&st

op_mobi=yes  Hotel Address: 7571 Westminster Hwy, Richmond, BC, B6C 1A3.  We 

have negotiated a special rate at $135.00 per night, free parking and wireless internet. 

Rate in effect from June 24-29, 2015.  Please book by May 30, 2015. This is an All-

Suites Hotel.  

Many of you have also been asking about the cruise. July is a very busy month for 

Alaska cruises.  Please contact Genevieve Lieuson 604-430-9279 or email her at 

glieuson@cruiseshipcenters.com for any questions regarding the cruise. More 

information will be going out on a separate email about the cruise. 

 

At this time of the year, we are reminded of many blessings from God.  Let us all be 
thankful for the years we studied at our Alma Mater and show this gratitude by 
registering and joining the Grand Celebration on June 27, 2015. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Esther Tan Wong 
chensunhua@gmail.com 
281-980-8788 
 
Swan En L.Dychinco 
604-271-9168 
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